
The following bill message appeared on Chariton Valley Telephone Corporation’s April 5, 2016 Invoices: 

As a result of the Federal Communications Commission (FCC) reform of telecommunications 

services, Chariton Valley is required to increase the monthly rate for local telephone service by 

$2.00. The local service increase will take place on June 1, 2016. 

 


